
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

2024 North West Queensland Regional Mining Symposium 
 

Calling for Presentations 
AusIMM North West Queensland Branch is pleased to extend a call for 

abstracts for presentations for the 10th Annual North West Queensland 

Regional Mining Symposium. 

 

Friday 30th August 2024 

The Symposium is aimed at continuing to share technical knowledge and build 

professional networks across operations spanning the North West region, in a low 

cost, easily accessible forum.  

Attendees will also be able to register for our annual AusIMM North West Queensland 

Branch Gala Dinner in the evening following the Symposium. 

 

Speakers:  10-12 places available (25 minute time slots)  

Abstracts: Due 2nd August 2024 

Final Papers:  Due 16th August 2024 

When:   Friday 30th August 2024 

Where:  Buchanan Park Events Complex, Mount Isa 

 

 

 

 

Please submit abstracts or any inquires to the committee at 

Charlie.King@glencore.com.au  

Please note that abstracts will only be accepted if sent directly to the above email by the author.  

 

ausimm.com/north-west-qld 
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